
From: Douglas, Paul
Sent: 11/30/2010 6:44:25 PM
To: Douglas, Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Long overdue RPS happy hour...

Everyone,

A large CA utility told me yesterday that its ability
to hit 20% RPS is dependent on me scheduling another RPS happy before the 
end of the year. Hmmm - not sure that is a legitimate reason for 
non-compliance...

So,
the next RPS happy hour will be 12/9 (Thursday) 
at KoKo . The bar is located
at 1060 Geary St. between Polk and Van Ness (http://www.kokococktails.eom//). Please 
forward this email to other RPS aficionados that you think might appreciate 
talking about TRECs, or that I forgot to include on this invite

See
you there,

Paul
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